CRAMERGRAM

The Cramer Chemical Co. Gardner, Kansas

Dear "Phog":

Certainly appreciate your letter of May 28, advising date of
your coaching school. Bill plans to be there and very likely
we will get him a room for the week, as_both Frank and I are

obligated to attend the N. C. A. A. Meet at Minneapolis during
thaet time. .

Bill is looking forward to a very interesting and instructive
course with you and I hope you will feel free to use him in

anyway you can. In fact, I think the harder you work these
boys, the more they really profit.




